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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome Back 

Our Autumn 2 term has started well - we hope you enjoyed half term. To find out what 

the pupils are learning, do take a look at our Learning Gallery and Curriculum 

Overviews on the website.  

Parent/Carer and teacher meetings 

All our teachers are looking forward to their meetings with you on Monday November 

8th. You are encouraged to wear a mask during your appointment.  

Do make sure you have booked your time with the office. Let us know if you prefer a 

phone call or an alternative date.  

Staying well 

Thank you to KS3 parents encouraging pupils to test at home. We are no longer in our 

amber measures following the two cases before half term. We have our updated risk 

assessment on our website.  

Autism and Behaviour with Steph 

Please let us know if you would like to attend our Autism and Behaviour meetings on 

the following dates:  

Wednesday November 10th @ 9.15am for KS3 parents / carers 

Wednesday November 17th @ 9.45am for Belair, Sunray and Mint parents / carers 

Wednesday November 24th @ 9.45am for Rye and Brenchley parents / carers 

 

Enjoy the weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Steph Lea 

Headteacher 

 


